
Make sure you have enough chronic 

medication with you before the Festive 

Season!

Many of you may be going away over the Festive Season, and therefore we want to remind you that if you 

take chronic medication or need repeat medication, make sure to collect it before the 20th of December 

2024! This will ensure that you have enough medication that will last you until the 10th of January 2024.

Who can I contact to help me with getting my chronic medication?

Contact Chromite Pharmacy, Amandelbult before the 16th of December 2024 to make 
sure that your chronic medication is delivered to your pick up point on time ! 
Chromite Pharmacy, Amandelbult contact details are on 087463060. 

Where can I collect my chronic medication before the 20th of December?

You can choose where you want to collect your chronic medication! 

You can collect it from any of the following places:

• Chromite Pharmacy, Amandelbult

• Tumela Dressing Station

• Dishaba Dressing Station

• Mlanje Dressing Station

Where can I get my acute medication during the Christmas break which is from the 20th of December 

2024 until the 3rd  of January 2025?

You can get your acute medication script filled at Amandelbult Hospital (OPD) or Northam Town Clinic during 

the Christmas break. 

Chromite Pharmacy , Amandelbult will be closed from the 20th of Dec 2024 – 3rd of January 2025

Remember to get malaria prophylaxis! 

If you plan on travelling to a Malaria affected area, remember to collect your malaria prophylaxis from 

Chromite Pharmacy before you travel. It’s important to complete the course of medication so that it can 

protect you from getting malaria. 
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